
	

 
1Any donations received over and above those necessary to complete the project will be applied 
towards the general charitable purposes of Street Trees for Living. See website for further details. 
 
 

Street Trees for Living is a registered charity, number 1185165 

 
Newsletter Call Out!  

 
 

Our school is delighted to announce that it has been a 
successful applicant for Street Trees for Living’s ‘The 

School Trees Project’. 
 

This winter an avenue of trees will be planted outside the 
school, bringing with them a host of benefits. Some of 
these include the following: increasing biodiversity and 
supporting local wildlife, dispersing air pollution away 
from the school, encouraging walking to school and 

improving the visual landscape. 
 

The trees will be named and watered by our pupils! This 
activity is to be included within the school’s curriculum 

and covers the topics of English, Science, Maths and Art. 
The children will have the responsibility of watering the 

trees during term time from March to October for the first 
two years after planting. 

 
If you are interested in finding out more, or would like to 
support or donate to1 the campaign, or help out with the 
watering over the summer holidays, then please contact 

our school Tree Champion 
<insert name and e-mail here> 


